
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    The Regulated Industries Commission will be at: 

  

   

CUSTOMER OUTREACH SESSION

WASA AND T&TEC CUSTOMERS are you dissatisfied with the 

outcome of complaints lodged with your service provider? 

The Regulated Industries Commission can help you! 

The RIC will be hosting a customer outreach session at the Charran’s Atrium, Trincity Mall this 

Saturday. You can bring any service related WASA or T&TEC complaint and speak to a Customer 

Service Officer of the RIC. 

 

Consumers are advised to provide copies of all supporting documents. 

Trincity Mall 

Charran’s Atrium, Trincity Central 
Road, Trincity. 

 

Saturday 4th May, 2019 

from 11:00am-3:00pm 

 

 

 

 

For more information: Contact the 

Corporate Communications Department 

at 625-5384 ext. 234,231 
 

 OR 

Visit the RIC’s Facebook and Twitter pages 

 

OR 

www.ric.org.tt 

 

http://www.ric.org.tt/

